From: Helen McMahon

To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Fwd: Representation for the 2019elections.
Date: Thursday, 27 September 2018 9:18:16 AM

Dear Sir, Madam

o I object to the proposal for Representation for the 2019
elections.

e It is an unbalanced and anti-democratic proposal that
greatly over represents rural voters and under represents
urban voters.

o The power of a vote in Central Christchurch is 40% less
than a vote in South Canterbury.

o Fair representation is a critical pillar of democracy,
guaranteed by the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act 1990 and
the Local Electoral Act 2001.

¢ This representation proposed is so unbalanced that it
breaches section 19V(2) of the Local Electoral Act (the +/-
1-% rule) in four out of the seven constituencies.

Yours faithfully

Helen McMahon


mailto:lnmcm26@icloud.com
mailto:mailroom@ecan.govt.nz

